



Norwood Secondary College has a long tradition of academic excellence and is proud of its outstanding reputation for fostering personal development, happiness and future success for all students.

Parents and prospective students are warmly invited to attend our Open Night. Discover how your child (and you) can share in the lifetime benefits of a Norwood Secondary College education.

OPEN NIGHT 2018 WEDNESDAY, 2 MAY 7PM TO 8.30PM COMMENCING IN THE COLLEGE HALL

UNABLE TO ATTEND OUR OPEN NIGHT? Join US For a Tour

Please contact the General Office on 9871 0400 to arrange a booking.

Norwood Secondary College fosters the values of:

RESPECT
ASPIRATION
RESPONSIBILITY
RESILIENCE

NORWOOD SECONDARY COLLEGE

Byron Street Ringwood VIC 3134
Telephone 9871 0400 Email norwood.sc@edumail.vic.gov.au